VILLAGE OF HODGKINS

FINANCE COMMITTEE
NOVEMBER 26, 2013
Meeting called to order:
6:00 P.M.

Those present:




Trustee:
Vicky Moxley, Chairman


 Donald Cuttill


Larry Rice



Paul Struve




Hugh Rhodes


Phillip Kringlie


Attorney:
John O’Connell


Also Attending: 
Melody Salerno, Comptroller


Ernest Millsap, Chief of Police

Mrs. Moxley opened the meeting with a discussion of the proposed budget for budget year 2014.

Mrs. Salerno had previously distributed a spreadsheet containing the proposed budgetary items that had been submitted by each department head with their suggested changes.

Mrs. Moxley proceeded to review the budget page-by-page and line item-by-line item.  The changes were discussed and noted by Mrs. Salerno who will make the suggested changes over the next several days and resubmit the amended spreadsheet for further discussion/approval of the Board of Trustees.

Adjourned:   8:10 P.M.
__________________________

Claude Sexton, Clerk

